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Senior partners Stanley Haines and Maha Phillips recently attended the
2019 Parliamentary Review Gala at the Palace of Westminster. The
evening included speeches by Sir Geoff Hurst, Lord Blunkett and Julia
Hartley-Brewer.

Haines Phillips Architects contributed to the 2019 Parliamentary
Review publication as a best practice representative in the field of
Construction and Engineering. In the words of the Editor of the Review,
the main aim of the articles, and of the publication as a whole, is to
demonstrate how organisations in the industry such as Haines Phillips
Architects have become outstanding leaders in their field and to share
best practice as a template for reform.



Our article, written by senior partner Stanley Haines, gives some
insights into our firm's approach and experience, how we have
responded to challenges within the industry, as well as our perspective
on current issues and best practice within our practice and the
architectural sector as whole. The article can be viewed here (on pages
26-28 of the document).

The Parliamentary Review is an independent publication that reviews
the latest events in Parliament from a non-partisan perspective with the
goal of raising standards.
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